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The Community Preservation Act provides funding for three core community concerns:

. Acquisition and preservation of open space
. Creation and support of community housing
. Acquisition and preservation of historic buildings and landscapes

The three core concerns provide guidelines for the use of CPA funds. Projects must meet specific legal

requirement to be eligible for funding by the CPA.

Your suggestions for CPA projects are welcome. Input from tHe citizens for Georgetown will not only help to

create new projects but also help to determine which projects are needed and wanted.

Edward Des Jardins - Chairman
Georgetown Historical Commission
1 Larkspur Circle

Georgetown, Ma. 01833

Tel. 978 — 352 - 9763

Siinaestion:

See attached Statement ( Next Page ) R

e MAHC JMVM&E;QDOCUMEH—TATWNM'» "

Are you willing to be the Contact person for the project: W vyes [INo

Have you already contacted a town board about the proiect: [ Yes [JNo
If so which board  Historical Commission

For more information on the eligible uses of CPA funds please visit the Georgetown CPC website at www.georgaiownepi, Gout

For mare information about the CPA visit www.communitvporesaervation.org, or waww. siate. raa. us/enyvis/cna
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Historic Background

*

According to records in the Board of Assgssors office, the town of
Georgetown has 396 houses that were built prior to 1900.0f this number,
70 of them have been documented and Historically Inventoried on the

Massachusetts Historical Commission List of historic structures, thru
Grants received in 1990 & 2005.

As the Historic Commission looks forward to setting up Historic Districts
in the future, the Massachusetts Historic Commission has indicated that we
should continue our efforts to increase our Inventory of early houses in the
Elm Street and Town Center District, prior to formally coming before the
Town Meeting to propose setting up the Historic Districts.

The Massachusetts Historical Commission has provided us with names of
professionals that are capable of historically documenting some of these
additional homes in the areas noted above, at 2 cost of approx. $200 / house
We would like to add approx. 50 more homes to be added to the MHC
Inventory list which would cost $10,000 total.

The Historic Commission feels that this effort to document our history
demonstrates to future generations that we in this generation care about
preserving the Town’s rich Historical Heritage for others to enjoy as well.
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